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Trivia Challenge:
 

On average, how many turkeys are eaten on
Thanksgiving?

 

Find the answer inside!

Join us December 5 at the General Store! 
 Finish your Christmas shopping and help

FPBC at the same time!

A  P r o u d

B a r r y  C o u n t y

U n i t e d  W a y

P a r t n e r

A g e n c y
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provide meals and volunteers in the evening and overnight.  We have
a routine of sanitation protocols to make sure everyone stays healthy.  
We have great space here where we can socially distance and
provide a cozy atmosphere.  We appreciate your prayers for
protection of our staff, volunteers, and families. 

In this time when people are feeling very disconnected, there are
some key ways you can stay in touch with the work of FPBC:

-Share this newsletter with others!
-Follow us on Facebook!
-Join us on Dec. 5 at The General Store for a Christmas shopping
fundraiser!
-If you're willing to prepare a meal or take a shift at the Day Center to
help our Host Churches, contact me at 296-953-6189 or
executive.director@familypromisebarrycounty.org !

In His Service,
Martha Ports, FPBC Executive Director

A n s w e r  t o  o u r

f r o n t  p a g e  t r i v i a

 

O n  a v e r a g e ,  h o w

m a n y  t u r k e y s  a r e

e a t e n  o n

T h a n k s g i v i n g ?  
 

O v e r  4 6  m i l l i o n

t u r k e y s !

 

 T h a t ' s  a  w h o l e  l o t  o f

g o b b l e ,  g o b b l e ! I f  y o u  a r e  a b l e  t o  d o n a t e  a n y  o f  t h e s e  i t e m s ,
p l e a s e  c a l l  u s  a t  2 6 9 - 9 5 3 - 6 1 8 9
- D V D  p l a y e r s  ( 2  o r  3 )  a n d  R o k u  d e v i c e s  ( 3 )
- T r a n s i t  g i f t  c a r d s
- G a s  c a r d s  ( f o r  t h e  F P B C  b u s  a n d  f o r  f a m i l i e s )
- H a i r  s t y l i n g  p r o d u c t s  ( b r u s h e s ,  c o m b s ,  h a i r  c l i p s
a n d  t i e s ,  g e l ,  m o u s s e ,  h a i r s p r a y ,  e t c .  

FPBC Christmas Wish List

A WORD FROM OUR STAFF

Dear Friends of FPBC,

Adapting, pivoting, adjusting... whatever word
you use for 2020, that's what we are doing
here at FPBC!

We are currently hosting our families at our
Day Center 24/7.  Host Churches continue to  

Follow us on Facebook to
celebrate our Week of Thanks,

11/23-11/27

Christmas has arrived at FPBC!

Christmas stockings for our staff and guest



We are especially humbled and grateful for the hundreds of volunteers at our
partner congregations. They enthusiastically deliver safe havens, meals, activities,
and small kindnesses to our guests, showing their care and God’s love. We are
thankful for the smiles we see on the faces of every family member when they
move into their own place. It is heartwarming to see how happy the parents are to
be able to provide a safe place for their children again.  We are thankful for the
ability to keep families together while they are experiencing temporary
homelessness, and for our dedicated staff - their skills and wisdom to do the job,
their commitment to our mission, their positive attitudes, and their sense of
humor!

On behalf of the staff and Board of Family Promise of Barry County, we want to
thank our wonderful community for your willingness to join us in our mission of
“ending homelessness, one family at a time!”

We all hope you have a "Charlie Brown" kind of Thanksgiving. Be thankful for the
friends and family around you, the roof over your head, and the food being
prepared. There are many families out there that will not have that this
Thanksgiving, please keep them in your prayers.

All of Family Promise’s volunteers are helping those families who do come into our
program have a beautiful Thanksgiving this year…and most of all they will not go
hungry. Thank you to our wonderful volunteers and churches, we love you all!

In His Service,
FPBC Board of Directors

* J e f f  G i b b s ,  
    P r e s i d e n t
* R o b i n  W a l t e r s ,  
    V i c e  P r e s i d e n t
* K i m  M e t z e r ,  
    S e c r e t a r y
* J a s o n  W a t s o n ,                          
    T r e a s u r e r
* S u e  L a r g h i
* J e r a l d  J o n e s
* V i c k i  D e M a a g d
* J e s s i c a  T r o y e r
* K a r a  H o l l a r s

A WORD FROM OUR BOARD

2020 FPBC Board of Directors at our Sept. 26 Board Retreat

FPBC Board of
Directors

HAPPY THANKSGIVING FROM FAMILY
PROMISE of Barry County!
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Our Golf Committee Team is working hard on all the final details so
you can register for our 1st Golf Simulator Fundraiser at the Legacy
soon!

On Saturday, January 30, 2021, Family Promise is hosting its first
(and Barry County’s too) Golf Simulator Fundraiser at The Legacy
Golf Course in Hastings.  Teams of 4 will be able to golf a famous
course in Hawaii while remaining on the ground in Barry County!
Grab your golf clubs and best Hawaiian shirt and join us for this fun
event!

We will be sending out all the details in December so that you don’t
miss out on this fun event! Don't put your clubs away for the winter
because you will love this PAR-TEE!!

K n o w  o f  a  c o m p a n y

t h a t  w o u l d  b e

i n t e r e s t e d  i n

b e c o m i n g  a  p a r t n e r

o f  F P B C  o r

f i n a n c i a l l y  s u p p o r t i n g

t h i s  w o r k ?  S e e  t h e

c o n t a c t  i n f o  o n  t h e

l a s t  p a g e !

T h a n k

y o u ,  G u n  L a k e

C o m m u n i t y  C h u r c h

a n d  B 2  O u t l e t  S t o r e ,

f o r  y o u r  m o n t h l y

s u p p o r t  o f

F P B C !

SAVE THE DATE

Partner

Highlight

S i l v e r  P a r t n e r :

G u n  L a k e

C o m m u n i t y

C h u r c h  a n d  B 2

O u t l e t  S t o r e

Watch for the
registration coming

soon!

Left and below: pictures
of The Legacy's

simulators in 2019

S h o p p i n g  a t  B 2

O u t l e t  i s  a  g r e a t  w a y

t o  s u p p o r t  t h e  w o r k

o f  F P B C !



Barry County United Way is still collecting funds for their
annual campaign.  The money raised will assist local non-profit
agencies.  You can even earmark your gift for Family Promise! 

 
Give today at https://www.bcunitedway.org/donate/

You can also ask your employer about employee contributions!

FPBC Community Partner Highlight FPBC Host
Churches

* D e l t o n  C o m m u n i t y

C h u r c h

* E m m a n u e l  E p i s c o p a l

C h u r c h

* F i r s t  P r e s b y t e r i a n

C h u r c h

* G r e e n  S t r e e t  U M

C h u r c h

* H a s t i n g s  B a p t i s t

C h u r c h

* H a s t i n g s  F r e e

M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h

* L a k e w o o d  U M

C h u r c h

* L i f e g a t e  C o m m u n i t y

C h u r c h

* T h o r n a p p l e  V a l l e y

C h u r c h

* M c C a l l u m  U B

C h u r c h

* M i c h i g a n  A v e n u e

C h u r c h  o f  C h r i s t

FPBC Support Churches

* H a s t i n g s  C h u r c h  o f  t h e  N a z a r e n e
* H a s t i n g s  S e v e n t h  D a y  A d v e n t i s t

S u p p o r t  C h u r c h e s
s u p p o r t  F P B C  a n d
g u e s t s  i n  m a t e r i a l
w a y s ,  f i n a n c i a l l y ,

o r  h e l p  H o s t
C h u r c h e s  f u l f i l l

t h e i r  h o s t i n g
d u t i e s .

H o s t  C h u r c h e s  h o s t  o u r
f a m i l i e s  i n  t h e i r  b u i l d i n g s
f o u r  t i m e s  a  y e a r  f o r    o n e

w e e k  a t  a  t i m e .   T h e y
p r o v i d e  a l l  m e a l s  a n d  u p
t o  1 1 0  h o u r s  o f  v o l u n t e e r

t i m e  e a c h  h o s t  w e e k !

* W o o d g r o v e  C h r i s t i a n  P a r i s h

* O r g a n g e v i l l e

B a p t i s t  C h u r c h

Support FPBC while you shop! 

* K i l p a t r i c k  C h u r c h

* F r e e p o r t  U M  C h u r c h
* G r a c e  L u t h e r a n  C h u r c h
* G u n  L a k e  C o m m u n i t y  C h u r c h

* H o p e  U M C
* P e a c e  U M  C h u r c h
* S t .  R o s e
* W e l c o m e  C o r n e r s  U M C

Not only does Barry County
United Way help our families with

housing resources, food and
utilities, they also help FPBC
financially through grants.



Our Wednesday Warriors

Each Wednesday we
highlight someone as an

FPBC Warrior. These
selfless volunteers give
their time, talent, and

resources to help FPBC
guests or support our staff

in meaningful ways! 

We can't thank you enough
for giving your time, talent,

and energy!

Watch our Facebook page
every Wednesday for the

next FPBC Warriors!

 
                                    
F e e l  f r e e  t o  c o n t a c t  u s !

O f f i c e :  2 6 9 . 9 5 3 . 6 1 8 9
E m a i l :
e x e c u t i v e . d i r e c t o r @
f a m i l y p r o m i s e b a r r y
c o u n t y . o r g
W e b s i t e :
b c f a m i l y p r o m i s e . o r g
M a i l :  P O  B o x  3 1 2 ,
H a s t i n g s ,  M I  4 9 0 5 8

F o r  t h e  l a t e s t  F P B C
n e w s ,  f o l l o w  u s  o n
F a c e b o o k  a t
f a c e b o o k . c o m / f p b a r r y
c o u n t y /

Questions? 

FPBC is a registered 501(c)3

organization. All donations are tax

deductible.


